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Greetings from California

and the Wilhite family

September 15, 2022

We are over three-fourths of the way through our four-month
medical refreshment furlough.

God has given us safe travels when we have needed to travel.
Two new grandbabies have recently been added to the clan, and
another one is soon to arrive.

Debbie’s mother flew in from International Falls, MN to visit us for
12 days in mid-July.

In late July, we were able to attend my nephew’s wedding in Pensacola, FL.
A recent wellness checkup for Jerry
turned out fine with the exception of a
slightly higher hemoglobin count, but a
recent blood donation probably
brought that down.

In mid-August Jerry flew to lowan to
visit family and attend his 45™" year
high school graduation reunion. It was }
a special blessing to have our high school coach join us!

Several personal matters were addressed too (banking, wills, storage, etc.)
A container of 25,000 Bibles was delivered into Australia, a
good share of it being paid for by supporting churches. Then,
our home church paid for the shipping.

Along the way we have seen the Lord open doors for
witnessing about the Savior, especially with our home church!
Twelve churches and one fellowship meeting have let us
serve them in some way these past three-plus months.

We have been able to procure several quality leather Bibles,
books for pastors, and new hymnals for the works in Aus.

It appears that we should have no problem returning to Australia on October 4.

Thank you to those who remember to pray for us!

Bro lerry, Debbie, Debrianna, and Joshua Wilhite



